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Carl Stork 
 
It is unfair and confusing that ST Express fares on routes within King County are 50c higher than Metro 
Transit fares. It creates silly and absurd situations like Bellevue – Seattle is $3.25 on ST 550 while 
Bellevue – UW is $2.75 on MT 271. ST Express fares within King County should be the same as Metro 
fares since it’s the same service provided and just a jurisdictional question as which agency is branding 
the service. 
 
 


